
 

 

 

Welcome Back! 

Intermediate Orchestra Class is open to all 6th graders who have had one year of orchestra learning. 

We will continue to learn and develop your playing and listening skills.  

We will meet twice a week: Monday (2:30-3:30pm) and Friday (8:50-9:30am). 

Start Date: Friday, August 11th, 2023 @ 8:50-9:30am 

Upon receiving the registration form, your child will be given an instrument rental agreement.  

Please returned the signed agreement and $50 instrumental fee as soon as you can.  

Learning to play a musical instrument and acquiring the unique habits of mind that come with it is 

one of the most incredible opportunities that our school can offer your child.  The instrument that will 

be placed in your childs’ hands has the power to transform their lives in ways that no other endeavor 

can.  In addition to musical accomplishments, this year your child will learn to: 

• Be patient and persistent with difficult tasks; 

• Delay gratification by working in order to sound better; 

• Develop curiosity, problem solve, and cultivate grit. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Jensee Lee 

Music Specialist 

Lee.Jensee@brevardschools.org 

(321)773-7591 X 45741 

========================================================= 

Please complete and return this form to Mrs. Lee by Friday, August 18th, 2023! 

My child, _____________________, has my permission to participate in the 6th Grade 

Intermediate Orchestra.  

Student’s Name: ___________________   Homeroom Teacher: _____________ 

Instrument: ________________________ 

Phone number: ______________________ 

Parent email address/es: _______________________________________________ 

How is the student going home after Monday Rehearsal at 3:30pm?   

CAR ___________ WALK ____________ BIKE ________ OTHER ________ 
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